
Memphis-Area Joint Engineers Council 
Monthly Meeting 

September 4, 2019 

 

 
APPROVED MINUTES 

Call to Order: Chairman R. Stoll called the meeting to order at 4:08 PM. Others present were: D. Mason, 

C. Jones, P. McGinnis, G. McGinnis, J. Buxton, B. Kendall, L. Fields, A. Curry, L. Tomeh, R. Groves and 

L. Bullock. 

Secretary’s Report: The minutes of the 4/3/19 meeting were reviewed and approved as presented. 

Treasurer's Report: Funds currently available are $4,896.89. The report was approved as presented. G.  

McGinnis will send out the 2019-2020 dues invoices ASAP. 

     Old Business 
Officers for 2019 - 2020 

 

  Chairman – Renee Stoll  

Vice Chairman – Ryan Groves  : Featured Engineer Responsibility  

Past Chairman – Bobby Kendall  : Student Contest Responsibility 

Treasurer – Gene McGinnis 

Secretary – Lenwood Fields  : Award of Excellence Responsibility       
 

New Business 
2019-20 Planning Calendar: L.Fields is finalizing the calendar and will present at the next meeting. 

 

Engineers Week Dates: February 16 – 22, 2020: this week includes Presidents’ Day (Monday). 

Math Counts Date: February 1, 2020 

Engineers Week Kickoff Luncheon Date:  February 12, 2020 at U of M Holiday Inn., Speaker TBD 

STEMology Date: TBD 

Order of the Engineer Luncheon Date: February 18, 2020 

TSPE Banquet Date:  February 20, 2020, Speaker TBD, 

        Student Contest Date:  February 29, 2020 

  

Student Contest School Participation: Many ideas discussed in relation to increasing the number of 

participating schools. Two items that were discussed in detail were: 1) Increasing the prize money and 2) 

Allowing relevant First Lego League (FLL) robotics projects to be used at the student contest. 

 

      Discussion on providing scholarships to high school students: Due to time, discuss at next meeting. 

      Discussion of the idea of a high school technical journal: Due to time, discuss at next meeting. 

      Review of MJEC’s tax structure and possible implications: Due to time, discuss at next meeting. 

 

Other 

Patrick McGinnis announced that FLL volunteers are needed and that he will be sending information on the 

time, place and dates.  

 

Adjournment 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:02 PM. The next meeting will be at 4 PM on 10/2/19 in room 236 of the Nolan 

Engineering Building on the CBU Campus. 
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